
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, MAY 13, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S FRIDAY THE 13TH!  WHERE ARE THE BOOTH BROTHERS? I SAY THAT BECAUSE SOME 

YEARS BACK WE HAD A CONCERT ON A FRIDAY THE 13TH WITH THE BOOTH BROTHERS. 

THE EXACT DATE WAS FRIDAY, JUNE 13, 2014. WE HAD A LOT OF FUN AT THAT CONCERT. 

AT THE WISCONSIN DELLS LAST WEEK WE GOT TO HEAR THE ‘NEW’ BOOTH BROTHERS. 

OR AS MICHAEL BOOTH SAID, “THE BOOTH BROTHER”. SINGULAR, NOT PLURAL! BUT IT 

WAS NICE HEAR JIM BRADY BACK WITH THEM AND THE NEW GUY TO THE GROUP, 

BUDDY MULLINGS. THEY SOUND DIFFERENT NOW. BUT THAT’S TO BE EXPECTED WITH 

NEW MEMBERS.  

BY THE WAY, OUR NEXT CONCERT IS SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 23 WITH LEGACY FIVE 

QUARTET. THEY WILL BE OUR SPECIAL GUEST FOR OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION. 55 YEARS. I CAN STILL REMEMBER BEING THE NEW GUY HERE AND 

PLANNING OUR 30TH ANNIVERSARY. ANYONE REMEMBER THAT ONE? OUR SPECIAL 

GUEST AT OUR OPEN HOUSE WAS NONE OTHER THAN MIKE KELLOGG. WE SET UP A TENT 

IN THE SIDE YARD, A LITTLE PODIUM AND MIKE DID SOME KIND OF PRESENTATION EACH 

HOUR LIVE ON THE AIR AND FOR WHOEVER WAS GATHERED TOGETHER AT THAT TIME. 

THAT WAS A FUN DAY. 

DON’T ASK ME WHY (I PROBABLY DON’T KNOW THE ANSWER) BUT I SEEMED TO BE 

GOING DOWN MEMORY LANE TODAY. I HOPE YOU DON’T MIND. 

SOMETIMES IT IS GOOD TO REFLECT ON THE PAST. THE ISRAELITES WERE INSTRUCTED 

OCCASIONALLY TO SET UP THINGS TO HELP THEM REMEMBER ALL THAT GOD HAD DONE 

FOR THEM. SO I’M JUST REMEMBERING A COUPLE EVENTS IN OUR LONG HISTORY. 

WE’RE ALSO LOOKING TO THE FUTURE. WE DON’T NECESSARILY KNOW WHAT THE 

FUTURE HOLDS BUT, AS SOMEONE SO ACCURATELY SAID, WE KNOW WHO HOLDS THE 

FUTURE. THAT’S GOOD ENOUGH FOR ME. DAY BY DAY, STEP BY STEP ALL WE HAVE TO 

DO IS BE SENSITIVE TO GOD’S LEADING. YOU REMEMBER WHAT JESUS SAID ABOUT 

TOMORROW, RIGHT? IN MATTHEW 6:34 HE SAID, “Therefore do not worry about tomorrow, 

for tomorrow will worry about itself. Each day has enough trouble of its own. 

AND WITH THAT LET ME THANK YOU FOR LISTENING. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


